


existing authorities to engage with the British Columbia government for a swifter response to 
Alaska's concerns. 

On April 26, 2018, the State Department (the Department) presented to Global Affairs Canada a 
preliminary description of gaps identified in the non-binding Memoranda of Understanding 
regarding trans boundary waters between British Columbia and four U.S. states, including Alaska. 
We are encouraged that the Department provided this preliminary list of areas in which the U.S. 
and Canadian federal governments can and should engage to better safeguard U.S. interests and 
livelihoods. To ensure these efforts progress, it is essential that the Department continue to lead 
on this issue at the highest levels. 

It is clear that this Administration talces the issue of transboundary watersheds very seriously. We 
therefore urge the Administration, through your Department, to deliver a strong message in defense 
of American interests at the next U.S. -Canada bilateral meetings in Ottawa in October 2018. We 
specifically request that the Department's representatives impress upon their Canadian 
counterparts the critical need for binding protections,joint water quality monitoring, and financial 
assurances to protect Americans downstream of large-scale Canadian mines, as outlined in our 
2017 letter. 

We appreciate the Administration's efforts to date. American resources, commumt1es, and 
industries must not be harmed by developments upstream in British Columbia. Thank you for your 
considerable efforts so far, and for carrying this important message forward in your engagement 
with Canada. Please contact our respective offices with questions. 

Lisa Murkowski 
United States Senator 

Bill Walker 
Governor of Alaska 

Sincerely, 

Congressman for 
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Dan Sullivan 
United States Senator 

Byron Mallott 
Lieutenant Governor of Alaska 




